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Spotlight on:  Keeping children safe online  

Over the summer months, it is likely that children will be spending more time online. Whilst the 
online world offers a  great deal of entertainment and information for children,  it does come with 

risk. Here are some top tips for helping children stay safe online:  

1) Talking regularly with your child is the greatest tool to help keep them safe 
online. Talking regularly and making it part of daily conversation, like you 
would about their day at school, will help your child feel relaxed. It also means 
when they do have any worries, they’re more likely to come and speak to you.  

2) Manage the amount of time your child is online. Balance it with other activities that are away 
from a screen.  

3) Set up parental controls to block any upsetting or inappropriate content. Information about 
setting up parental controls can be found here: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/
online-safety/parental-controls/ 

4) Give your child the strategies they need in case something concerning happens whilst they are 
using their device. This could be to lock the screen and tell an adult, to make a report to the 
platform they are using, or to block the user.  

5) Talk to your child about how they communicate online and remind them that anything they 
put online, whether it’s via What's App, Instagram ,TikTok or YouTube, can be shared widely.  Is 
what they are sharing kind? True? Helpful? Safe?  

There is information on the next page about signing up to the National Online Safety Hub which 
has lots more advice about keeping children safe online for parents and carers.  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As the school year comes to a close, I would like to thank you all for taking the time to read the 
safeguarding newsletters. Safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility and  it’s important 
that staff and parents work together to  do this. We hope that the newsletters have been help-
ful and that you would all feel confident talking to a staff member if you had any concerns.   

Next year we will be strengthening our safeguarding team at the school by welcoming Mrs Den-
nison and Mrs Jelf back into the team. Both have heaps of safeguarding experience and their 
input and support will help us further improve our safeguarding culture at the school.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child over the summer holidays please contact 
First Response on: 01179036444 

As always, if you have any questions or would like to discuss anything further, please do get in 
touch.  

 

Mrs Higgitt 
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Useful contacts:  

 

First Response: To report any safeguarding concerns. This can be done anonymously. 
01179036444 

North Bristol Foodbanks (0117 9791399)  For areas covered see here: https://
northbristol.foodbank.org.uk/locations/ 

Young Minds: supporting children and young people's mental health 

Mind: adult mental health support and information  

Refuge: domestic abuse support 

Saneline: Emotional Support: 07984 967 708 (leave name and number and someone will call you 
back) 

Bristol Mindline: 0300 123 3393 (in the day); 0800 808 0330 (after 7pm) 

 

National Online Safety Hub 

The school now subscribe to The National Online Safe-

ty Hub. The hub contains a wealth of useful infor-

mation to support schools and parents in keeping chil-

dren safe online.  As members of the hub, our parent 

community can access all the resources too. These in-

clude: Parent guides (like the one attached), explainer 

videos and training on how to keep your children safe 

online.  

To access the hub and  all its resources, parents simply 

need to follow the link below and self enrol:  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/stoke-park-schools 

If you have any problems with accessing the hub, please speak to Mrs Higgitt.   

 

 

Safeguarding Parent Survey 

We would love to hear your views about safeguarding at the school. Please complete this 

short survey to help us understand how we can improve our safeguarding practice. 

 

https://forms.gle/DVUhJUtRBib9enZq9 

 

https://northbristol.foodbank.org.uk/locations/
https://northbristol.foodbank.org.uk/locations/
https://youngminds.org.uk/
https://www.mind.org.uk/
https://www.nationaldahelpline.org.uk/
http://www.sane.org.uk/what_we_do/support/helpline
https://bristolmind.org.uk/mental-health-resources/bristol-mindline/


 

 


